Little Bees Children Self Help Group
P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222
Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

17th December 2013


FROM MOHAMED DAUD 
TO SPONSOR FRIDSMED

Dear Sponsor Fridsmed,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings and wishing you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2014!

Mohamed your foster son has come to the end of primary, he has done his final examinations. If he does well by January 2014 he will be joining high school. Now the donation will be paid to his high school.  

I want to thank you very much, Little Bees School are now joining high school and they have made Little Bees proud by good education. In this year we are clearing pupils who will join high school like Mohamed, Christine Achieng and Sylvia Mwanikha. These are because of the burning candles from Friends of Iceland. Next DAP report you will get full information where Mohamed will join high school.

Thank you for your love for Mohamed. God bless you.


Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.

